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-----------------------------------------------------

AM-PM-pg 06 Going to Bed

It was 10 o'clock. I was watching TV. The program ended. I was
dozing. I turned off the TV and stretched and yawned. I went to my
bedroom, turned on the light (turned the light on), sat on the bed,
took off my socks and shirt and pants, and put on my pajamas. (I
changed my clothes.) I pulled the bedcovers down. I turned off the
light (turned the light off) and got in bed and lay down. I pulled the
bedcovers up and went to sleep (and fell asleep). I dreamed (dreamt)
about my family.

AM-PM-pg 08 Good Morning



It was 7 o'clock. I woke up.  I stretched and yawned and rubbed my
eyes. I got out of bed and did some exercises. I went to the bathroom
and washed my face. I went back to the bedroom and got dressed and
made my bed.  I went to the kitchen and had (some) breakfast and read
the newspaper. I went to the bathroom and brushed my teeth. I put on
my coat and said goodbye to my family (kissed my family and my dog
goodbye) and left the house (went to work).

AM-PM-pg 09 Breakfast Cereal

I got a box of cereal and opened it. I poured (shook) some in (into) a
bowl. I spilled some, so I picked up the pieces and put them in the
bowl. I closed the box. I put (sprinkled)on some sugar (some sugar on)
and poured (in/on) some milk (in/on). I took a spoonful and ate it (I
chewed and swallowed).

AM-PM-pg 10 Scrambled Eggs **

AM-PM-pg 11 A Piece of Toast

I thought I would like some toast (I thought about having a piece of
toast).  I got (took) a slice of bread (from the loaf). I put the
bread in the toaster and pushed down the lever. I waited a few
minutes. The toast popped up. I took the toast out of the toaster
(from the toaster) and put it on a plate. I put on some butter (I
buttered the toast). The butter melted. I took a spoonful of jam and
spread it on the toast. I cut (I sliced) the toast in half the toast
in half. I picked up a piece, and took a bite. (I chewed.) It was
delicious. I finished it all.

AM-PM-pg 12 A Glass of Milk

I poured myself a glass of milk. I spilled some, so I went to get a
towel. I took (got) a towel off the rack and rinsed it and wrung it
out. I went back to the table and wiped up the spill.  I went back to
the sink and rinsed out the towel and hung it up. I went back to the
table and drank my milk. My mother said I should be more careful.



AM-PM-pg 13 Washing Your Hands

My hands were dirty, so I went to the sink, turned on the water
(turned on the faucet/ the tap) (on), picked up the soap (up), and
washed my hands. I put the soap down and rinsed my hands. I turned off
the faucet (off).  I took (got) a towel, dried my hands, and put the
towel (hung the towel) back on the rack.

AM-PM-1_07 soupForLunch **

AM-PM-pg 15 Making Tea

I thought I would like a cup of tea. I went to the kitchen, got the
kettle and filled it with water (put some water in). I put the kettle
on the stove and turned the switch/the gas/the electricity/the power
on High. The kettle boiled (The water boiled) and I turned off the
stove (off). I got a teabag, put it in a cup, and poured in some
water. I let the tea steep. (It was very hot so I waited a while.) I
poured in (put in) some milk (in) and took a sip. I made a cup for my
friend (my father). We enjoyed the tea together.

AM-PM-pg 16 Getting Home

I got to my apartment building and went up the stairs. I took (got) my
house key out of my purse (bag). I (put the key in the lock and)
unlocked the door. I put the key back in my purse, turned the door
handle (door knob), opened the door, and went in. I closed (shut) the
door and put on the chain lock. I turned on the light (turned the
light on) and sat down on (in) a chair.
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AtHome-iceCream and TV  **

GoingOut-pg 54 Shopping for a Coat

I wanted a new coat.  I looked in a store window. There was a nice
coat (There was a coat I liked), so I went inside. I took a coat off
the rack and off the hanger. I tried it on and looked in the
mirror. It was too big, so I took it off and put it back on the hanger
and on the rack. I tried on another coat. It fit fine! I looked at the
price tag. It was $100.00. I bought it, and the salesclerk put it in a
bag.

GoingOut-pg 56 Eating Out

My friend said, "Let's go out for dinner." We thought about what to
eat. We went to a restaurant and the maitre d' showed us to our
table. We sat down and looked at the menu. The waitress came and took
our order (The waitress asked what we wanted). My friend ordered
salad, chicken, and fries, and I ordered fish and rice. The waitress
brought our food. It was delicious. The busboy cleared the table. The
waitress asked if we wanted anything else. We ordered tea and ice
cream. The waitress brought our order along with the bill. We enjoyed
chatting together. We went to the cashier and paid. We left a tip on
the table for the waitress.
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AtSchool-pg 86 Doing Homework



I had a lot of homework to do. I got out my books and a pencil. I sat
down at my desk. It was 7:00. I opened my book. I was (I felt) a
little hungry, so I went to get an apple. I ate the apple and started
my work. But there was a good show on TV, so I watched that. It ended
and I went back to my studying. I thought about listening to some
music, so I turned on the radio. I started dancing. Before I knew it,
it was already 11:00. So I really had to concentrate and study. I
finished and put away my books. (I left some crumpled pieces of paper
on the desk.)

AtSchool-sharpenPencil **

AtSchool-pg 89 Getting Ready for a Test

Last night I studied for a test. I got out my books and sat down at my
desk. I opened the book and started studying.  I tested myself to see
if I could remember.  I checked in the book, and I was glad that I got
it right. I underlined important parts of the text.  I tried to
memorize. I asked my little brother to test me. He asked me
questions. I answered, and he said I was right. It was getting late so
I thought I better go to bed. I put away my books and went to bed. I
dreamed that I passed!

AtSchool-pg 90 Taking a Test

I sat at a desk. I was very nervous. I looked at my notes, one last
time. It was almost time for the test to begin. I tried to remember as
much as I could. (I crammed.) I put away my notes. The teacher gave me
the test paper. It looked difficult. I couldn't remember anything! I
was really worried, but I told myself to relax. I took a deep breath
(I breathed deeply) and exhaled (and let it out). I looked at the test
paper again. Well, it wasn't so difficult, after all! I wrote my
answers. After the test, I was very happy.



AtSchool-6_04 sickAtSchool **

AtSchool-6_05 lateToClass **

AtSchool-6_06 takingBreak **

AtSchool-pg 94 Going to the Library

I thought I would go to the library. I walked to the library and
returned some books. The librarian checked the books. They were
overdue, and I had to pay a fine. I looked at some books on the
shelves. I thought about what I'd like to read -- a detective story,
or a biography, maybe! I took some books off the shelf. I thought I'd
like to read about China so I asked the librarian where I could find
books about China. I got some books off the shelf and brought them to
a table. They looked very interesting! I brought them to the checkout
desk and showed my library card. I said thank you and left.

Weather-pg 101 A Lost Umbrella

It was raining' so I thought I better get my umbrella. But I couldn't
remember where I had left it (where it was). I looked in my closet,
but it wasn't there. I looked under the table; but it wasn't there,
either. It wasn't under the chair, either. I stood on a stool and
looked on top of the bookcase, and I looked under the pile of
newspapers, but no luck. I moved the sofa, and looked behind it, but
still no umbrella! I couldn't find it anywhere! It was getting late,
and I had to leave. I put on my coat and rain hat, and opened my front
door. There was my umbrella, on the porch! I should have thought of
looking there. (I sure felt dumb!)

Weather-pg 103 A Rainy Day

I was walking in the rain, and I came to a puddle. I jumped over it. I
collapsed (rolled up) my umbrella and enjoyed running in the
rain. Then I came to a muddy patch of ground. I started to walk
through it, but I slipped and fell. My clothes were all dirty. I went
back to the clean puddle, and stepped into it, and stomped my feet,



and jumped up and down. That was fun! I was all wet. When I got home,
I changed my clothes.

Weather-7_02 beautifulDay **

Weather-7_03 raining **

Weather-7_04 windyDay **

Weather-7_05 snowyDay **

Weather-7_06 foggyDay **

Weather-7_07 sunnyDay **
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